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Box 172, AMF Postal Station
Montreal Intermational Airporé
mr'.l, f.ﬂ,.

feorunry 26, 1968

Royal Astronomical Society of Vamada
252 vollege Street
Toronto 2-B, Ontario

iear lrs., fidler,

Pnclosed is my suggested copy of Announcement No. 15, along with my
mailing list. I do not usually send out two announcements on the same object,
but in this case, the comet will be very well placed for several months, and

I hope this will encourage more observations. I hope you can get all this on
one pagel

Sometimes, I do not hear from a supposed contact in a Centre for some
time, and it is possible some of these addresses are incorrect. So if any
Amnouncements are returned, could you please let me know? At times, someonse
will notify the National Office of a change in address, but fail to notify me.

As usual, would you please send me sdout a dozen copies.

Best regards,

Jim Low




